
2013-2014	HONORS	COLLOQUIA	
	
	

“Can	Boy	George	Save	the	Throne?”		
	

Professor	Elisabeth	Cawthon	
Department	of	History	

	
	
All	Honors	students	are	invited	to	the	first	2013-2014	Honors	Colloquium.	Dr.	
Elisabeth	Cawthon,	English	constitutional	historian	and	award-winning	teacher,	will	
speak	on	the	recent	birth	of	Prince	George	Alexander	Louis	of	Cambridge.	Professor	
Cawthon	will	discuss	the	legal	power	and	political	relevance	of	the	modern	British	
monarchy,	as	well	as	how	the	Royals	continue	to	function	as	fuel	for	media	
sensation,	even	(or	especially)	in	republican	nations	like	the	United	States.	
	
	

																																		 	
	
	

Noon		
Friday,	September	20,	2013	

Carolyn	A.	Barros	Reading	Room		
100-A	College	Hall	

	
Pizza	and	Beverages	Provided	

	

	
col·lo·qui·um		(kə-lōʹkwē-əm)	
n.	pl.	col·lo·qui·a	(-kwē-ə)		
1.	An	informal	meeting	for	the	exchange	of	views.	
2.	An	academic	seminar	on	a	broad	field	of	study,	usually	led	by	a	different	lecturer	at	each	meeting.	
	
The	Honors	Colloquia	are	a	new	series	of	informal	academic	discussions	of	current	
events	by	faculty,	staff,	and	students	of	the	Honors	College.		


